COr ).
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

d 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOS l4ath May, 1931.

i Dear Sir,

H. With reference to your letter of the 2lst
‘ July last respecting the steaner "CLEOPATRA I1II", I
enclose herewith a copy of a letter which has been
received at this Office from the Ocean Salvage & Towage
J Co., Ltd., in reply to an enguiry addressed to them

regarding the 2nd Special Survey No.3 of this vessel

vhieh became due last month, and in the circumstances
I shall be glad if you will ascertain and let me know,
for the information of the Committee, what arrangements
have been made for this inspection to be carried out.

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
M. Mclaren, Esq.,
ISTANBUL.,
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